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The International Organization for Migration (IOM) presents its compliments to the Permanent 
Mission of the Republic of Estonia to the United Nations Office and other international 
organizations in Geneva and has the honour to enclose a letter from Ms Amy E. Pope, IOM 
Director General, addressed to H.E. Mr Igor Taro, Minister of the Interior of the Republic of 
Estonia. 

The International Organization for Migration (IOM) shall appreciate the good offices of the 
Permanent Mission in transmitting the abovementioned correspondence to its high addressee.   

The International Organization for Migration (IOM) avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 
the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Estonia to the United Nations Office and other 
international organizations in Geneva the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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